

## **Meeting Agenda**

Date: March 5<sup>th</sup> 2021

Location: zoom Time:10:30 am

**Type of Meeting**: Regular

Please Review/Bring: Handouts will be distributed at the meeting

Christos Valiotis dean Alex Schroer: chair

CIS department: Timothy Etherington, Ed Beyer, Jonathan McCary, Manuel Hidalgo, Mark Ivey, Matthew

McCloskey, Nathan Wonnacott, Paul Hurd, Richard Biritwum, Robert Price

Chemistry: Brian Kimball, Carlos Hernandez, Daniel Evans, David Newman, Gurcharan Rahi, Hind Ali, Jeff Cooper,

Jessica Harper, Mike Tinirello, Nashet Saleh, Neena Suri, Neil Quebbeman, Vinita Kulkarni, Yonis Ahmed

Engineering: Dursun Terpeli, Jonathan Compton, Jonathan Over, Jose Alvarado, Karl Mayor

Geosciences: Aurora Burd, Karen Sonksen, Kathy Duret, Mike Pesses, Paul Stahmann, Brittany Huerta, Nicoletta

Browne

Physical Sciences/Physics: Athos Kyriakides, Bruce Schulte, Mark McGovern, Jason Bowen, Ken Underwood,

William Rogers

## **Committee Members:**

	T	_
Items	Person	Action
Academic Senate report	MarkMcGovern	Please participate in the payroll deduction for
		scholarships for students through the
		Foundation
2. AP&P report	Richard	Nothing at this time
	Biritwum	
3. AS-T degrees pathway	Alex Schroer	Thanks to everyone for working with Luis
		Echeverria and getting them done
4. SLO's	Alex Schroer	Please see email from Kathryn Mitchell
		regarding updated SLO's in eLumen. Please go
		and check for your courses if they are finally
		corrected.
5. Summer Schedule	Alex Schroer	Please stay tuned, more to come soon.
6. Union news	Aurora Burd	Summer negotiations to start soon

**Next Meeting: Date: TBD** 

The meeting started at 10:30 am and ended at 11:15am. Everyone who participated is highlighted in blue.

News from the Academic Senate, were presented by Mark McGovern. He showed the DETC recommendation for faculty training. April 15<sup>th</sup> it will be going to the Senate for voting. If you have questions regarding the DE certification training please contact Mark, myself and or Christos.



Reopening is also being discussed at Senate level, but there is no decision as of how we are to go back as of now.

Jessica Harper asked everyone to contribute to the AVC Foundation Scholarship for students. She posted the link to the payroll deduction in case anyone wants to contribute. The goal is to raise 10K and we are pretty close.

Alex Schroer thanked everyone for completing all AS-T degrees in all disciplines in this department, and also thanked Luis Echeverria for being so helpful and working with us.

Alex also asked everyone to go into eLUmen and check if their SLO's are finally updated. Per Kathryn Mitchell's email, they should all be corrected and if mistakes are found, directions on how to correct them are included in the email.

Aurora Burd, on behalf of the Union, announced that negotiations regarding summer are starting soon. She encourages everyone to share their thoughts and opinions with the Union, but also voice them at Board meetings.

Next meeting is planned for April.